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The Audited financial statements for the Qld HGA Inc (QHGA) were received 27th Oct 2018. 

These will be presented to the membership along with the annual report at the Annual 

General Meeting to be held 18th December 2018. 

 

The new administration for the QHGA has had a number of historical governance matters to 

address and rectify. These include lost copies of the original Constitution – both the Qld 

Office of Fair Trading (OOFT) and the QHGA have either lost or had copies of original 

documents corrupted. Additionally there is some confusion over which version of the Model 

Rules the current incarnation of the Association was incorporated under. QHGA have been 

working with a senior officer of the OOFT to bring our governance up to date & remove any 

uncertainty and/or ambiguity from our arrangements. The AGM will see a new constitution 

and Association name proposed as part of the arrangements to address the foregoing 

issues. The Qld OOFT support this approach. 

 

2018 saw QHGA bank accounts moved to BOQ Nambour and once this year’s AGM is run the 

governance issues will be resolved. 

 

No distributions have yet been made during this year. A previously unpresented cheque 

identified in the audit report for 2017 has been cancelled and the cheque account closed. 

The intended recipient (Paradice Flyers/Wicked Wings) is being confirmed and the funds will 

be transferred electronically to ensure this club is not disadvantaged, subject to it still being 

operational and affiliated with QHGA Inc. 

 

It is intended to make a distribution to all affiliated clubs following approval from the AGM. 

 

John Vasta 

President 

QHGA 

Dec 2018 

 


